

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE



DIVISION ADVISORY NO. 055, s. 2022

March 24, 2022

With reference to the communication sent by Mar B. Cruz, Chair, Ad hoc Committee, Chair, DAME-CEM dated March 3, 2022, this advisory is issued for the information of the school heads of DepED Quezon public and private high schools and all others concerned.

SURVEY ON THE DEMAND FOR BS ACCOUNTANCY PROGRAM IN UPLB

The College of Economics and Management, University of the Philippines Los Baños requests the participation of the Grades 9 – 11 learners of DepEd Quezon public and private schools in the online survey on the demand for BS Accountancy Program in UPLB.

For more information, please refer to the attached document.

ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR. EdD

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Officer In Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

cid-ims/jam/rqn/03/24/2022

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-011-003



Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon

Trunkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164, (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321

Email Address: quezon@deped.gov.ph Website: www.depedquezon.com.ph

DO 032222 - 104761

RECEIVED



COLLEGE OF ECONOMICS AND MANAGEMENT UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES LOS BAÑOS

Jose M. Capinpin Street, UP Los Baños, College, Laguna 4031 Philippines +63 49 536 4750 | cemdo.uplb@up.edu.ph | www.cem.uplb.edu.ph

March 21, 2022

DR. ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR.
Officer-in-Charge
Division of Quezon
Department of Education (Region IVA)
Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon

Dear Dr. Alicaya,

Greetings from the University of the Philippines Los Baños (UPLB)!

In consonance with the suggestion of various UPLB stakeholders to establish an undergraduate curricular program in accountancy, our *ad hoc* committee is studying the offering of a bachelor's degree in accountancy (BS Accountancy) in UPLB. Alongside this proposal is the creation of the Department of Accounting that will be housed under the College of Economics and Management (CEM), UPLB.

In particular, our committee is tasked to determine the potential demand for the said BS Accountancy program in UPLB through a needs-assessment survey among junior and senior high school students; prioritizing those from Region IVA. In this regard, I am humbly requesting your assistance to disseminate this survey link (https://bit.ly/BSAcctUPLB students) to and encourage participation among Grade 9, 10 and 11 students of schools under your jurisdiction. The accomplishment of this survey would only take less than 5 minutes.

I am hoping for your positive response on this matter. If you require any further information, please feel free to email me at mbcruz4@up.edu.ph or Associate Dean Arlene C. Gutierrez at acgutierrez1@up.edu.ph.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

MAR BICHUZ Chair, Ad hoc Committee

Chair, DAME-CEM

Noted:

DR. AGHAM C. CUEVAS

Dean, CEM





DEPED - QUEZON

ICT UNIT

OWNLOADED

Date/TimeR 2 1 2027

